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Quantum Leap Farm

On behalf of the men and women of United States Central Command, I wish to express my heartfelt appreciation to
Quantum Leap Farm for their Warriors in Transition Workshops and Wounded Warrior Programs. These equine
assisted therapy programs facilitate successful returns, reunions and reintegration for service personnel and their

Samilies and therefore, are very much appreciated. Also appreciated is the time and effort expended to ensure the success
of our first USCENTCOM Family Fun & Reintegration Day. Programs and events such as this do much to build strong,

resilient families and are much appreciated. Your continuous efforts on behalf of Warriors in Transition as well as our
Wounded Warriors is to be commended,
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Again, please accept my heartfelt appreciation for your continuing efforts on behalf of our service members and their
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DAVID H. PETRAEUS
GENERAL, U.S. Army

Commander, United States Central Command




